
ESUMMER - 

LAKE OAKLAND HEIGHTS ASSOCIATION 
PROMOTING FUN AND A COMMUNITY SPIRIT 

Sept.-Oct. 2014 

 
SEPTEMBER ACTIVITIES 

 
Tuesday, Sept. 9 at 6:30 PM  
   Ladies Auxiliary Potluck at the  
beach. Call Pam Pope for more  
information (248-342-3543).  
 
Saturday, Sept. 27 at 10:00 PM 
   Beach is Officially Closed 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 30 at 7:30 PM 
   General Meeting at the Waterford Church of 
Christ on Williams Lake Road.  
We hope to see all of you at the Sept. 
30th election meeting. We are going to  
have one or more board positions open for next year, so 
please attend and consider joining the board or at least 
come and vote.  

OCTOBER ACTIVITIES 
 

Tuesday, Oct. 14 at 7:00 PM  
  Ladies Auxiliary Auction at the home of Mary 
Lou Osborne on Aquarina. 
 
   Board Meeting  
For date and location contact Lee Howell - 673-8989. 
 
Friday, October 31 at 7:30 PM 
  Halloween Costume Judging with cider and 
doughnuts at the beach 
 
 
 
 

 
DECEMBER ACTIVITIES 

Remember the Christmas Decorating Contest that 
we hold each year. 
 

MANY, MANY THANKS TO THOSE WHO 
DELIVERED THE LOHA NEWSLETTERS 

They include Murrays, Lee Howell, Gwins, 
Warholaks, Finks, Alaina Valente, Amoses, Denise 
Bastian, Plewas, Woolslayers, Bethany Neldrett, Don 
Swanson, Jerry Chamberlain, Tiernans, Bob Majka, 
Don Osborne, Dan King, Carol Stanich, Santaviccas 
and McClellands. 

WINTER BOAT STORAGE 
We will again allow winter boat storage for members 
only in the parking lot at the beach. We will attempt 
to deliver boat storage forms to all the members who 
stored their boats last year. Anyone who does not 
receive a form can obtain one from Lee Howell. (248-
673-8989). The fee for storage will remain at  
$120.00. You must submit a completed form and 
payment to Lee prior to or at the time of storage. You 
must identify your boat by writing your name and/or 
MC Number on the outer covering of your storage 
wrap. Any boats found stored in the parking lot that 
cannot be identified or the owner has not paid & 
submitted the form will be towed. Boats must be 
removed from the lot by May 1st, 2015. Remember, 
folks, this is a service to our members. Don't abuse it. 
Every year there have been some members who think 
they don't have to follow the above rules thereby 
causing us additional time and trouble. Starting this 
year, any member who knowingly violates the above 
stipulations will not be allowed to store their boats the 
following year. There are no exceptions. Thank you 
for your cooperation. 
 

SPECIAL THANKS FROM LEE HOWELL 
I would like to thank all of the people who supported 
Lake Oakland Heights Park Association and helped out 
at the beach so that we were able to accomplish most 
of our goals this year. Special thanks to all of our 
Board members for their hard work and dedication. 
Thanks to Jim Vickers for all of his help putting up the 
new fence and drainage ditch and parking lot repair. 
Jim has helped or engineered almost every major 
project we've had at the beach area for many years. 
Thanks to Jim Williams for installing and maintaining 
the swim buoys. Thanks to Don Swanson, Bob Majka, 
Tom May and Jerry Chamberlain for helping with the 
gravel in the parking lot. Special thanks to Roland 
Jakel for opening the beach all summer. Good job 
Jake. Thanks to our beach guards, Randy and Matie 
Dunn. Good job guys. Thanks to Justin Mooney for 
starting the LOHA facebook page and letting everyone 
know what's happening at the beach and in the sub. 
Keep it going Justin. Thanks to Tom Schultz for his 
assistance in the fireworks contributions.  
 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
SERVICES  OFFERED  BY 
RESIDENTS  OF  LOHA 

Carol Leonard (420-7957) - your 
neighborhood Town and Country Real 
Estate Agent 
Cliff Miller (673-8346)– scissors, knives, 
mower  blade sharpening 
Nancy Murray (674-7036) – customizes 
candy wrappers for any occasion & is a 
professional photographer 
Paige and Brooke Murray (674-7036) – Dog 
and house watching and babysitting     
Alaina Valente (248-421-8044) pet sitting  
for vacations.   
Jay Weinberg (248-210-0545), a 15-year 
teacher in Clarkston, will tutor children in 
elementary or middle school subjects. Call 
after 3:00 PM.  
There is room in the newsletter for members 
to advertise their services.  Call Carolyn Bree 
(673-5347). 
 

The LOHA Newsletter is made available in print through the Waterford Church of Christ. 

 
2013 LOHA BOARD  
MEMBERS CAN BE 

REACHED  
President – Lee Howell  
(673-8989) 
Vice-president  - Don Swanson 
(674-1216) 
Secretary – Sharon Gwin  
(674-3305) 
Treasurer – Gordon Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Boating Director – John Mayer 
(673-7604) 
Expeditor – Bob Majka  
(618-9652) 
Legal – Don Osborne   
(674-3690) 
Promotional – Lynn Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Social – Pam Pope  
(248-342-3543) 
Safety – Jerry Chamberlain 
(673-8148) 
 

TO ADD TO THE 
NEWSLETTER 

Submit articles, pictures, 
births, deaths or celebrations 
to editor, Carolyn, 673-5347 or 
e-mail her at 
breebreaker@hotmail.com. 
 
 

Our Deepest Sympathy 
to Cheryl, Jessica and Gabe 
Baker on the death of Jim 
Baker of Breaker, who passed 
away in June.  Also our 
condolences to Fran Amos of 
Aquarina on the death of her 
husband, Ed who passed away 
in August. 
Get Well Wishes to  
Gordon Woolslayer. 
For Sale 
1)14-foot aluminum fishing 
boat with trolling motor & 
trailer - $600.00  
2)Weslo treadmill - $100.00 
3)Weslo stationary exercise 
bike, like new, $125.00 
Call Bob Majka for any of 
these at 248-618-9652 or 
248-894-5451. 
LOHA FACEBOOK 
Justin Mooney is encouraging 
LOHA members to join the 
Facebook group, “Lake Oakland 
Heights Park Association” to 
create better communication 
within the neighborhood. Join the 
group.  Please email 
justin.sean95@gmail.com, if you 
have any questions about 
Facebook or the group. 
 

 
LOHA HAS A WEBSITE 
Read the minutes from Board and General 
Meetings, the Bylaws and Beach Rules, and 
see the Newsletter with its photos in color 
by going to http://www.lohpa.com/. 
Pictures for the website are sent to 
Bethany Neldrett, at webmaster@lohpa.com 
 
 

Austin 

 
 

 

GETTING TO KNOW THE PEOPLE IN OUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
 LAKE OAKLAND HEIGHTS ASSOCIATION LADIES AUXILIARY 

Lake Oakland Heights Association has an Auxiliary for the  
women members of the Association. We meet on the 2nd  
Tuesday of each month September through June with the 
exception of January. We welcome all who are interested  
in joining their neighbors. Our various activities have 
included such field trips as the Davisburg Candle Factory, 
Meadowbrook Theater, hayrides and dinners out. In our  
homes we have had guest speakers, crafts, auctions and  
movies. We have also helped pack Miracle Boxes for  
the service men through "Desert Angels", donated to the  
Waterford Senior Center, adopted families for Christmas,  
provided canned goods for Light House and planted  
flowers. We began a Memorial Garden at the beach to  
remember deceased members. We would love to meet  
you and welcome you. You may attend as many as three  
times before becoming a member. Our dues are only  
$5.00 a year and a one-time initiation fee of $2.00. Hope  
to see you at our potluck dinner September 9th, 6:30, at  
the beach. If this is your first meeting please come and  
enjoy, no need to bring a dish. Pam Pope, President 
 

 


